
From: Melanie Charlton
To: Kelly Churney
Subject: Re: 110 Seagate Plans and Support
Date: Friday, October 30, 2020 2:23:32 PM

******Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links or attachments should
not be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all requests for information or changes to Town
records should be verified for authenticity.******

corrected
version below

Sent from my iPhone

> On Oct 30, 2020, at 1:35 PM, Kelly Churney <KChurney@townofpalmbeach.com> wrote:
>
> ﻿Thank you for your letter.
>
> I will include your letter in the Town Council backup.
>
> Have a good day,
>
> Kelly Churney
> Administrative Specialist
>
> Town of Palm Beach
> Planning, Zoning & Building
> 360 S. County Rd.
> Palm Beach, FL 33480
> 561-227-6408
> 561-835-4621 (fax)
> www.townofpalmbeach.com
>
>
>
>
> -----Original Message-----
> From: Melanie Charlton <melanie@clos-ette.com>
> Sent: Friday, October 30, 2020 1:32 PM
> To: Kelly Churney <KChurney@TownofPalmBeach.com>
> Subject: 110 Seagate Plans and Support
>
> ******Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links or attachments should
not be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all requests for information or changes to Town
records should be verified for authenticity.******
>
> Dear  Kelly,
> ﻿ I have reviewed the plans of 110 Seagate and I am writing in support of the design for the house.  These plans are
both beautiful and consistent with the architecture in our immediate North end streets.
> The architecture is a wonderful example
> of a unique Mediterranean style from the Balearic Islands. Carlos Musso is an old friend and passionate about
both design and architecture.
> His new home will only improve our gorgeous North end neighborhood!
> Thank you for listening!
> Warmly,

mailto:melanie@clos-ette.com
mailto:KChurney@TownofPalmBeach.com


> Melanie Fowler
> 152 Reef Road
>
> Sent from my iPhone
> Please be advised that under Florida law, e-mails and e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your
e-mail address released in response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead,
contact the Town of Palm Beach by phone at (561) 838-5400, or in writing: 360 S. County RD, Palm Beach, FL
33480.


